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I wholeheartedly support this initiative. Soil health is essential for sustainable 

agriculture. We need to stop treating soils as an inexhaustible resource and learn 

how to restore its health and vitality without using more and more chemicals. As a 

supporter and customer of local small farms, I hope that understanding soil health will 

help them grow better and more plentiful crops of healthy food, and keep them in 

business. 


